
 

 

SKG Board ElecƟons 2025-26  

 

YOU ARE INVITED 

The President and Board of Directors  

of Shingwauk Kinoomaage Gamig Welcome You 

to Lead with Us 

 

Do you want to make a difference in your community and join in shaping the future of post-
secondary educaƟon for Anishinaabe peoples? 

Shingwauk Kinoomaage Gamig (SKG) is seeking expressions of interest from Indigenous 
community members to join our Board of Directors. 

AƩendance at monthly meeƟngs is required, with a presence at ceremonial events throughout 
the year welcomed and encouraged.  

Please submit a resume and cover leƩer outlining the ways in which you would like to 
contribute to: Presidentsoffice@shingwauku.org for consideraƟon. 

You are also invited to aƩend the Annual General MeeƟng for SKG where nominaƟons of future 
Board members will be received from the floor and elected.  

This Annual General MeeƟng will be held on: 

Tuesday, May 27, 2025 from 4:30pm unƟl 6pm 

at Shingwauk Kinoomaage Gamig 

1491 Queen Street East, Sault Ste. Marie 

 

Parking is free and refreshments will be provided. 

Please note that these are volunteer (non-paid) posiƟons. 

Contact PresidentsOffice@Shingwauku.org with any quesƟons or nominaƟons.  

 

Chi-miigwetch, 

The Board and President of Shingwauk Kinoomaage Gamig 
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